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Office of the Vice President for Research and Economic Development

Date:
August 26, 2010
To:
UNT Community
From:
Dr. Vish Prasad, Vice President for Research and Economic Development
Dr. Warren Burggren, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs
Re:
2010 Awards for Research and Creativity

The Office of Research and Economic Development will be hosting its annual Research Reception and Awards Presentation on November 2, 2010.  The following awards will be given.

UNT Research Leadership Award

UNT Creative Impact Award  
UNT Early Career Award for Research and Creativity 
UNT Competitive Funding Award 
UNT Teacher Scholar Award 
This memo is accompanied by a document that provides details and calls for nominations for these awards.  Please consider nominating or (re-nominating) colleagues who meet the qualifications and who would be deserving recipients of these established awards.
Below is a list of winners from last year’s 2009 competition.
UNT Research Leadership Award --- Kent Chapman, Biological Sciences

UNT Creative Impact Award --- Harlan Butt, Studio Art

UNT Early Career Award for Research and Creativity --- Rada Mihalcea

UNT Competitive Funding Award --- Gerald Knezek

UNT Teacher Scholar Award --- Angela Wilson

Nominations are due in the Office of Research and Economic Development by September 30, 2010.  This will allow awardees to be selected and announced at the 2010 UNT Research Reception on November 2.
The review panel for these awards will be composed of a representative from the Faculty Research Committee, two research-active full-time faculty members, and one representative each from the offices of the Provost/VPAA and the VPRED.

We thank you in advance for considering colleagues to nominate for these awards, and look forward to joining you in honoring the recipients.
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